From: Todd Manion <manion.todd@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/12/2020 03:34:22 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Extend the Comment period for 45 more days

I am writing to request an extension for comments on the Millennium Hollywood Center. As we are all house bound it has been
difficult for many of our neighbors to provide feedback as they have not viewed the documents.

Thanks you

Todd Manion

Whitley Heights



